
 
 
 

10 June 2019  
Dear Parents/Carers 
                      
On Friday 14th June we are holding a Community Kindness Day to raise money for Uniform 
Exchange.  This will be a non-uniform day.   
 
School uniform grants across the UK have been cut leaving many families without help. In 
partnership with the Local Sure Start Children’s Centre and with support from Kirklees council, 
Uniform Exchange collect unwanted uniforms and give them to the children who need them free of 
charge. 

There will be members of staff in the playground on Friday morning with collection buckets should 
you wish to donate. 


